Moville City Council 
NOVEMBER 6, 2013

Mayor Pro-tem George Allan called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Roll Call: George Allan, Kirk Lubbers, Nate Bauer, Russ Spotts, Al Wingert are present, this evening. Mayor Fisher is out of town. Bauer motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by Lubbers; Wingert motioned to approve minutes from 10/16/13 seconded by Spotts; Fire Chief Jerry Sailer provided a department update.  

OPEN FORUM:  Guts Goodknight was present to express his dissasifaction with the City Council’s decision to place parking restrictions in front of his business which is located in the Motorville Building.  Council listened to his concerns and George suggested that the council members stop by and visit with Mr. Goodknight.  Mr. Goodknight believes he is not being treated fairly compared to Casey’s General Store’s customers.

Bob Logan and Bart Peterson were present to speak in support of the Council considering James Bennars offer to provide engineering services to the City pro-bono.  James is planning to relocate back to Moville and would lkike the opportunity to get his business established by working with the City.

Bauer motioned to approve resolution Delegation Authority to the Building inspector to Issue building permits, seconded by Wingert, all ayes motion approved and accepted.

Spotts motioned to approve the new revised building permit, seconded by Lubbers, all ayes motion approved and accepted.

Council spent time discussing the pavilion uses and rental/deposit fees. More discussions will occur at future meetings.

With no further business, Bauer made the motion to adjourn at 6:15 p.m., seconded by Wingert, all ayes motion carried.  The next regular meeting will be November 20, 2013.
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